
 

 

Pentyrch Bowling Club: Booking Arrangements 
 
The Welsh Bowls Federation has stipulated that all clubs must use 
a green booking system to ensure safety during COVID-19 and to 
give all those wishing to play singles an opportunity to do so. A 
maximum of 6 people is allowed on the green at any one time, 
playing on alternate rinks. 
 
1. The first games can start at 1 pm and they will last for a maxi-

mum of 75 minutes. If demand is not high, time slots can be in-
creased to 90 minutes. Games must be played on either rinks 
1, 3 and 5 or 2, 4 and 6. There must be a break of 30 minutes 
between games on the same rink.  

 
2. A maximum of 24 people can play on any one day (assuming 

75 minute slots). If the slots increase to 90 minutes, then 18 
people can play on any one day. 

 
3. If you wish to play singles, first arrange it with another member 

and then contact the booking officer to book a specific time, 
day and rink slot. Different booking officers will be used, possi-
bly on two-week shifts, and their names will be circulated to all 
members. A booking timetable form will be used by the book-
ing officer, so that a record of all games will be kept. 

 
4.   Men’s,  ladies’ and mixed bowls can be played on any day and 
      no days will be set-aside for men’s only and ladies’ only  
      bowls. 
 
5.    There will be no internal competitions or Spoons this year and  
       money must not be exchanged 
 
6.    It is vital that the local COVID-19 ‘rules’ are followed carefully 
       and that all mats, jacks, bowls and locks etc are sanitised or  
       disinfected after all games.  
 
7.    The toilets, pavilion and changing rooms must be kept locked  



 

 

       at all times. The outside tap can be used, but must be  
       disinfected after use. 


